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Department of Environment and Conservation 
 

Corporate Code of Conduct — Cake Supplement 
 
Following the very successful launch of our Corporate Code of Conduct, a number of staff have 
pointed out that while our mutual responsibilities are fully dealt with, our mutual enjoyments are 
not.  This Cake Supplement is intended to correct that imbalance and is to be read in conjunction 
with the CCC already issued.  
 
Henceforth: 
 

• Work groups within the Department are to be known as Cakes (italicized, to differentiate 
them from the edible variety). 

• Each cake member shall take it in turn to bring a cake for morning tea. 
• The cake shall be apportioned equitably amongst members of the cake, giving more 

equitable portions to the more equitable persons present on the day. 
• To maintain equality of opportunity, each member of the cake will have equal time and 

equal opportunity to complain about inequitable apportionment of the cake.  The decision of 
the most equitable person present will be final, and no correspondence is to be entered into. 

• All of the cake must be consumed by the cake on the day.  It will be considered an insult, 
and a breach of this code, to leave any of the cake uneaten. 

• Crumbs must be gathered up afterwards and thoughtfully disposed of.  They may be taken 
home, if necessary, to feed the budgie, the dog or the kids, but they must not be left on the 
table. 

• Crumbs left on the table the following day are an actionable offence.  They must be 
removed by the most equitable person present so that no unfavourable comparisons can be 
made with previous cakes. 

• Gestures of appreciation must be made towards the bringer of each day’s cake.  These may 
be spoken or mumbled sounds of enjoyment, made while making eye contact with the 
bringer.  No finger signs are to be used (except licking, together with the required sounds of 
enjoyment) in case the intention of the signer is misinterpreted. 

• To share the enjoyment of mutual responsibility on a Departmental scale we shall inaugurate 
next Autumnal Equinox an annual Cake Festival.  On festival day, each cake shall bring its 
cake as usual, but the members of each cake are only allowed to eat portions offered to them 
from some other cake’s cake.  It follows, of course, that the obvious way to initiate this 
exchange is to offer a piece of your cake’s cake to a member of another cake.  On festival 
day, the normal rules regarding crumbs will not apply, but staff are welcome to take them 
home to feed … etc.  The festival will extend from 10:00am to 11:00 instead of the usual 
five minute break.  Staff may dress up in cake-themes if they wish.  Acceptable themes will 
include historical personages (e.g. Alfred the Cake, Marie Antoinette “Let them eat cake”), 
children’s stories (Pat-a-cake-pat-a-cake-Baker’s-man, Hansel & Gretel’s use of cake 
crumbs, Gingerbread Man’s storming the gates of Far Away) etc. No references are to be 
made to current political of public service personnel (unless suitably reinforcing their more 
equitable status than those doing the dressing up). 

• No responsibility will be taken by the Department for ill-effects resulting from 
implementation of this policy.  Such matters should be referred to the Health Department. 
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